
WAC 132R-136-080  Posting of materials.  The college encourages 
free expression. Use of college facilities as provided herein, howev-
er, does not accord users the opportunity to post commercial solicita-
tions, advertising or promotional materials without permission.

Permission for the posting of materials and literature on college 
property is not required in designated public posting areas on campus. 
The college has designated one bulletin board that is accessible dur-
ing business hours to all employees and students, upon which any per-
son who is lawfully on campus may post materials without prior appro-
val. The location of this board is outside of the inside entrance to 
the campus bookstore and is labeled "Community Bulletin Board". Per-
mission for the posting of materials or literature in the various re-
stricted areas shall be obtained from the office of communications. 
Permission to post materials or literature does not accord users im-
munity from legal action that may occur from posting said material. 
Permission will be granted for a limited time period and the materials 
must be removed at the end of the approved period. It is understood 
that the office of communications shall not approve or disapprove of 
the content of the material.

Posting of posters, signs and other publicity or promotional ma-
terials is permitted only in specified locations. All materials sought 
to be posted in restricted posting areas must have the identity of its 
sponsorship appearing on its face and be stamped in approval from the 
office of communications. Any materials not carrying this stamp, will 
be removed.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140. WSR 19-01-085, § 132R-136-080, 
filed 12/18/18, effective 1/18/19. Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.50.140 
and chapter 34.05 RCW. WSR 03-15-063, § 132R-136-080, filed 7/14/03, 
effective 8/14/03.]

Certified on 10/25/2019 WAC 132R-136-080 Page 1


		2019-10-24T10:00:42-0700
	Electronic transmittal




